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ROXBURY ROAD RUNNERS CLUB SERIES TO HOLD 

BENEFIT RUN FOR RECREATION COMMISSION 

ROXBURY – The Roxbury Road Runners Club will be holding a benefit race next 

month to raise money for the Roxbury Recreation Commission. 

The club will charge a $5 entry fee at its Saturday, August 19, 8:30 a.m. run over 

a 6.2-mile loop that will include a trip up the steep hill on Painter Road.  

The fee can be paid that morning from 7 to 8:20 a.m. at the Everett Hurlburt 

Community Park at 18 Apple Lane, near where the race will start and finish. 

Proceeds will go toward the activities of the Roxbury Recreation Commission, 

which has sanctioned the weekly races since their inception in July 1977. 

For more information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (860) 354-3521 or access 

www.roxburyraces.net. 
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